

EASTER HAT PARADE Friday 11 April 2025

28 March 2025

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

On Friday 11th April, our school will be holding the annual 'Easter Hat Parade'. The parade will commence at 9:15am, on the Binda.

Students are encouraged to wear an Easter themed hat, mask, or costume, or they may carry a basket. All students will have the opportunity to parade with their class, in front of the St Marys South community.

There will be an opportunity for non-school age siblings to parade during the event, so they are also invited to dress up or wear a hat.

As students can wear 'mufti' on the day, please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothes and enclosed shoes.

Following the parade, you are invited to have morning tea with your children. Year 6 will be holding a fundraising cake stall, selling delicious, assorted cakes (cash only). The canteen is offering 'Morning Tea Packs', which need to be pre-ordered. A variety of soft drinks will also be available for parents.

We look forward to sharing this occasion with you.

Mrs Weir, Mrs Smith Organising Teachers Ms Kemp Principal